
Cannon Park Primary School 
Sport and PE Report 2024 -2025 

 

After / Before 
School Clubs 

We are incredibly proud of the before and after-school sports provision we are able to offer pupils at Cannon 
Park. Special thanks to Mr. Beech, Miss Bullock and Liz Wilson (dance) for running the clubs, the children really 
enjoy taking part.  
This year we have offered the following clubs for pupils: football (Y1-6), hockey, games, basketball, netball, 
badminton, multiskills, dance, ball skills, athletics, cricket and rounders.  

After / Before 
School Clubs 
Participation 

Below is a breakdown of the pupils attending our clubs. Over half of our pupils have attended at least one sports 
club at Cannon Park School! 
Whole School – 53%  
Pupil Premium – 72% 
SEND – 38% 

Playtime and 
Lunchtime Sports 
Provision   

Our pupils love being active during playtime and lunchtime. They are incredibly lucky as Mr. Beech and Miss 
Bullock offer a range of sports on the playground every day. Miss Bullock has also conducted some pupil voice 
with the school council to help ensure the pupils have a say in the sports they are playing.  
 
This year, the children have been offered: football, cricket, tennis, basketball, hockey, athletics, endball 

Playtime and 
Lunchtime 
participation  

Participation in sport at playtime and lunchtime is celebrated weekly in our Friday assembly. Certificates are 
awarded for the class with the highest percentage of activity each week. Certificates are also awarded to 
individual pupils for their use of the Cannon Park Values during sports.  
 
Average Percentage of pupil activity – 72% 

Inter – school 
competition  

This year we have continued to participate in 
the School Games events as part of Coventry 
West. Pupils have taken part in the following 
events – Rounders, Speed Stacking, KS1 Agility, 
Sports Hall Athletics, HADO Augmented Reality 
Gaming.  
 
We have also continued to take part in 
competitive sports through the Coventry 
Primary School Sports Association. Our pupils 
have represented our school in Netball and 
Football matches. Our netball team have been 
particularly successful, winning the cup final 
against St John Vianney School!  
 

School Games 
Mark  

This year, we have achieved the School Games Bronze Award!   

Intra -school 
competition 

Our school sports day took place in June and was supported very well by our school community.  
100% of children participated in our sports day. 
1st Place – “Daring Dragons” and “Raging Rhinos” 
2nd Place – “Vicious Vikings”  
3rd Place – “Crazy Cakes”  
Cannon Park Values Award – “Sporty Lions”  

Swimming  Year 6 attended a swimming course to enable us to report on end of KS2 data.  
Pupils able to swim 25m – 60% 
Pupils able to swim a range of strokes – 53% 
Pupils able to perform self-rescue – 67% 
Year 4 pupils also enjoyed taking part in curriculum swimming lessons during the Autumn and Spring term.  

Resources  This year we replenished lots of our sports equipment. This included tennis balls, basketball posts, netballs, 
netball bibs, basketballs and javelins.  

 


